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9:00 am



*Congregation is invited to stand at this time.	

Your way, O God, is holy.
    What god is so great as our God?

You are the God who works wonders;
    you have displayed your might among the peoples.

Lord, I want to be a Christian in my heart; please forgive my 
disobedience. I want to be a Christian in my actions; please 
forgive my bad choices. I want to be a Christian in my
words; please forgive the mean things I say. I want to be a 
Christian in my whole life; help me to be more loving to you 
and to others. Amen.

Sunday, June 29, 2025 | 9:00 AM
Prelude:  Partita on Marching to Zion, Jon Spong		

Ross Cowing, Organist

Welcome 	 Rev. Devon Borden Reynolds

*Call to Worship 	

*Opening Hymn: Lord, the Light of Your Love Is Shining

*Prayer of Confession 	 Pastor Will Wilson

*Hearing the Good News of God

*Passing the Peace

Children’s Moment:  Children’s Bible Camp Slides and Group Song	

Angela Himegarner

Today’s Scripture Reading: Luke 9: 51-62	 Rev. Reynolds

Sermon

Offertory & The Gift of Giving: 

   Variation III on O Waly Waly, Janet Linker	 Ross Cowing

*Doxology: Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow, Hymn #592



Joys and Concerns

Prayers of the People and Lord’s Prayer

*Closing Hymn: Lord, You Give the Great Commission, Hymn #429

*Benediction		 Rev. Reynolds

*Postlude:  Fanfare, Nicolas Jacques Lemmens	 Ross Cowing 

Sermon Notes:
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We want to pray for you. 
Please send your prayer 
request via email to 
prayerlist@myfpc.org. 
It will be passed along 
to the Pastors and, if you 
would like, included in the 
FPC weekly prayer list.

We are a Stephen Ministry 
Church. If you would like to 
talk with a trained listener, 
please contact the church 
office at 608-949-9445 or 
info@myfpc.org. 

First Presbyterian Church
5763 County Road Q
Waunakee, WI 53597

If you are able, please 
continue to support FPC 
financially. We depend 
on you to keep important 
ministries. Scan the code 
below to donate online.

Contact the church:
608-949-9445 or
info@myfpc.org FPC | First Presbyterian Church | myfpc.org

Sign-up for our weekly 
e-newsletter, 

The Connector

Welcome to Summer at FPC
9AM	 Worship Service in the Sanctuary: 		
	 Communion is served on the first Sunday 
	 of each month.

10AM	 Following worship, join us for 
	 Fellowship and Coffee

Parents: 
Help yourself to the red Busy Bags in the Lobby for 
our younger worshipers.

The Wiggle Room is available for any youngster 
needing it. It is located on the other side of the one-
way glass and equipped with toys and books where 
you can also hear the sermon.

The Nursery (0-3 years) is available during service 
from 9-10am in room 200.

All are welcome here!

Pastor Will Wilson

Pastor Ben K. Ehrets



June 29, 2025
What’s Happening at FPC

•	 Cereal Drive: Help Waunakee Food Pantry feed local kids this 
summer—bring a box and share the love, one bowl at a time!

•	 Our youth are back from Guatemala! Scan the QR 
code to the left to see photos from their mission trip 
and the home they helped build. 

•	 The FPC Church office will be closed on Friday, July 4 for 
Independence Day!

•	 The need for blood doesn’t take a summer break. Check the 
back of this flier for a list of upcoming Blood Drives hosted right 
here at FPC of Waunakee. Your donation could help save a life!

Joys and Concerns
•	 Please pray for Eileen Mathwig and her ongoing battle with 

liver disease. She has been approved for transplant at Froedtert 
Hospital and Mayo Clinic. Only Mayo Clinic can do a live liver 
transplant from a donor, more information on the procedure 
can be found at mayoclinic.org/livingdonor

•	 Prayers of thanksgiving and blessings for the student ministry 
mission trip and their safe return.
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REGISTER TODAY!




